
 

 

          
         WIOAB 02-22  

 
 
 
DATE: July 20, 2022             
TO:  All WIOA Youth Program Providers 
FROM: Summer MacDonald 

Program Manager 
SUBJECT: Youth Exit Questions in IdahoWorks – Repeal of WIOAB 06-21 
 
 
 
 
The issue that prevented  youth Exit Questions from appearing in IdahoWorks has been resolved. 
Effective immediately, youth career planners must disregard the guidance issued in WIOAB 6-
21.  
 
Upon completion of youth program services, career planners must enter into IdahoWorks the 
required Follow-up  Service (99) with the status In-Progress.  The Expected End Date should be 
set 12 months in the future. The In-Progress status will no longer prevent access to the Exit 
Questions, and career planners should enter the information immediately. Upon the expiration of 
the 12-month follow-up period, career planners must enter the Actual End Date of the 99 service.  
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the WIOA/TAA Mailbox    


